
Dear Suffolk County Water Authority Customer: 

The Suffolk County Water Authority prides itself in maintaining standards for drinking 
water quality that are more protective than regulations require. And once again, we’re 
pleased to tell you that our drinking water in 2021 met or surpassed all state and  
federal drinking water standards.

In the following pages, you will find detailed information on the results of the  
voluminous testing conducted during calendar year 2021 by our laboratory, one of  
the most sophisticated water quality testing laboratories in the entire country. We  
test water at the wellhead, at various stages of treatment and within our distribution 
system for hundreds of chemical constituents. In 2021, we tested for 414 chemical 
constituents, which is 265 more than required by regulators. We also analyzed 
91,251 samples that produced 190,950 test results. Again, this is above and beyond 
what is required of us.

In addition to test results, this report includes important information about the source 
of your drinking water supply and related topics. We’ve sought to make this report 
easy to read and information about the water we serve you easy to find, but if you 
have any questions about your water quality, please do not hesitate to contact one of 
our drinking water quality professionals at 631-218-1138. 

Most importantly, to reiterate, the water we deliver you meets or surpasses all  
drinking water quality standards. 

Patrick G. Halpin
Chairman, SCWA

Kevin P. Durk
Director, Water Quality and Laboratory Services, SCWA
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